
WW1 Committee 

Minutes of meeting 23rd June 

Present - Carol Brainbridge, Ray Quant, Peter Walkinshaw,  Beryl Lewis, Lindsey Ashford, Gwenllian 
Ashley and Graham Taylor . 

Apologies –Jo Jones 

Meeting opened at 7pm.The minutes of last meeting were read 

. Matters arising 

• Jo has the words for the songs and they have been distributed to school/family centre/cor  y 
gors and Nick has written a song for them. 

• The school and the family centre are working on their model and collage respectively 
• Ray will try and get a contemporary acetate map of the village to overlay the map of 1906. 
• The promotion on July 19th will include handouts and posters to advertise the event on 

August 4th and recipes and maps provided by Beryl. 
• It was decided not to hold a raffle. 
• The school will be given the handout describing how children dressed in 1914 
• Gabriel of Uncle Leos has been approached and agreed to provide 150 portions of cake from 

selected traditional recipes for £90. 

Graham presented his WW1 pages on the web site and was congratulated on his hard work. It was 
decided that as the information was in the public domain no copyright issues would arise. 

It was decided that once a month there would be a bulletin on the council notice boards with 
statistics pertaining to that months activities in WW1.This would start  in August. Everyone was 
asked to contribute. 

Carol will chase up Rosa and Michael re 4th August 

It was passed unanimously that Ray would be treasurer and get a £200 float from the Community 
Council which he would dispense on receipt of receipts. 

Peter would be available on the 4th August to assist people who would like to do research into their 
relatives’   participation in WW1.  

Meeting closed at 8pm  

Next meeting 10 July 7pm 

 


